
Fall mountain bike conference
in Stateline
IMBA and the U.S. Forest Service will host the Tahoe Trails
Conference at MontBleu casino in Stateline in October.

The Oct. 1-3 event, which is open to all members of the
mountain bike community, is an opportunity for collaboration
between riders, land managers and the bike industry. The goal
is to ensure the future of sustainable and enjoyable trails in
the Lake Tahoe Basin, and beyond.

Registration for the Tahoe Trails Conference will open on
IMBA’s home page in upcoming weeks.

Specific conference goals include:

* Create a sense of environmental stewardship and ownership
for the trails in the Lake Tahoe Basin.

*  Enhance  riders’  awareness  of  Lake  Tahoe’s  sensitive
environment.

* Develop understanding of design and engineering elements
that go into creating enjoyable and sustainable trails.

* Create understanding of what is needed to develop a strong
and effective mountain bike community.

* Facilitate networking among land managers and activists in
the mountain bike community.

Conference outcomes:

* The creation of an informed mountain bike community that
takes pride and ownership of the trails in the Lake Tahoe
Basin.

* Encourage trailbuilders to partner with land managers on the
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planning, construction and maintenance of trails.

* Promote better understanding of the trail experiences riders
desire.

* Foster long-term protection of the environment in the Lake
Tahoe Basin.

* Ensure long-term protection and expansion of mountain biking
opportunities.

In addition to informational sessions and presentations the
conference will feature group rides, networking opportunities
and planned social gatherings.


